Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 123 Thursday, March 21, 2013

Please be aware that the Board just adopted a new visitor policy and the guidelines are a bit more stringent than in
the past. All visitors to the school during the school day must have a pre-arranged appointment to be allowed beyond
the main office and into the school. This includes, but is not limited to parents and former students. A copy of the
new Policy #907 can be found of the district website under the School Board pull down menu in the policy section.
Administration

All students who signed up for the blood drive, please report promptly for your appointment time to room 161 on
Friday. Itis recommended that you know your social security number. If you are 16, be sure you have your signed
consent form. Extra copies can be picked up from Mr. Davis in room 230 on Wednesday or Thursday prior to the blood
drive. A list of appointment times will be displayed outside room 161 and on the ramp going into the cafeteria.

Hearing tests for 11th grade students remaining to be screened will take place in the health room every period
Monday through Thursday of next week, 3/25-3/28. Teachers have received a list with the names of the 11th grade
students remaining to be screened and will send students to the health room on the date and during the period noted.
The student will return to class in a timely manner. A list of no-shows will be maintained...Don't even think about it.
Teachers do not have to send students if it is not in their best interest at the time (missing a test, etc.) and may send
them on the following day. Thank you to all for helping us complete the mandated screenings for this year! R. Lamp

Any 10th through 12th grade student who did not complete their course selection form should make an appointment
to see their school counselor by the end of the week or your courses could be selected for you in the event there is not
an opportunity to meet with you. Guidance

Seniors: The Scott Nyland scholarship application is now available on Naviance. Candidates need to have been
accepted into a four year postsecondary institution, have participated in 2 complete seasons on any athletic team or
one year as a varsity letter winner, and need a written recommendation from their coach. Return completed
applications to the guidance office by April 1. M. Stoudt

Attention PAWS Club: Please remember to bring in photos of your pets for the banner we discussed making at the last
club meeting regarding April's Animal Cruelty Awareness Month. J. Sergovic and K. Hoffer

This Friday, March 22nd Project Manhood and Women and Leadership Clubs will be traveling. Please make
arrangements with your 7th period teachers. We will leave promptly at 1:00 in the main entrance lobby. T. Coleman

Wanna be involved in Mini-THON next year? Now is your chance! Pick up applications in room 207,112, or in the main
office! If you have any questions please ask Micaela Hines. Applications are due Thursday March 28th to
Mr. Sneeringer in room 112. C. Sneeringer

Prom tickets will be sold during all lunches from March 11 - March 29. Tickets will be $50 a person. Make checks
payable to MT CLASS of 2013. Representatives from Men's Wearhouse and Barksdale Photos will be available to speak
with students about tux rentals and photos. Tables will seat 10 people, so know who you want to sit with prior to
purchasing tickets. Tickets can not be purchased if you have any debts, so make sure you stop in the office or LIBRARY
to pay off your debts prior to purchasing your tickets. You must present a receipt from the office clearing your debt to
purchase a ticket. No exceptions. LCCTC students can purchase tickets in the Main Office before or after school. If
you have any further questions feel free to see a Senior Class Officer or Mr. Landis.

Any HS students interested in becoming a Blue Streak Ambassador and working with the MT Alumni Association and
Educational Foundation must submit their applications by March 22nd. For more information or to request an
application email Kristin Sponaugle Kopp, Director of Alumni Affairs, at mtalumni@mtef.net. MTEF

-see other side-



Attention Seniors! Do you have a history of volunteering? Are you interested in Senior Awards? The BPO Elks Club
and Manheim Township Ambulance Association are offering awards for outstanding volunteer work without
consideration to scholastic rating AND for outstanding service as a volunteer in a community organization respectively.
Applications can be accessed on Naviance or picked up in the health room and should be returned to Mrs. Lamp in the
Health Room no later than Wednesday, March 27, 2013. Seniors, please consider applying for these awards if you

have any history of giving of your time and talents to help others.

R. Lamp

Do you have any old, gently used or brand new jeans that you don’t wear? Why not donate them to a good cause?
Donate those jeans to the Jeans for Teens project from March 11 —June 4. Jeans can be put in the box outside the
main office or given to Hannah Monka or Sarah Gottschalk directly.

Boy's open gym Basketball will be held April 15,17,22,24 and 29, 7:30-9:00 p.m. at the arena. D. Relin
TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Btennis McCaskey A HS 4:00 2:50
Base Mechanicsburg (S) A HS 4:00 2:00 2:15

K. Raquet




